University Policy Committee
November 27, 2012
Mendenhall Student Center
Members Present:  C. Locklear, N. Garcia (for J. Toller), A. Holder, T. Miller (for M. Lancaster), M. Walker, A. Bunch, M. Sprague, G. Overton (for N. Floyd), E. Eatman and Y. Newsome.
I.
Welcome and Approval of Minutes
C. Locklear called the meeting to order and stated that there were not enough voting members present to cover the items that required a vote; therefore, all voting items were tabled.   
II.
Old Business

A.
Expediting PRRs 
Confirmation of PRRs that are ready for expediting to the University Policy Manual has been made from Academic Affairs, Chancellor’s Division, Student Affairs, and Health Sciences.  We are awaiting final confirmation from the Issuing Authorities of Research and Graduate Studies and Administration and Finance.  The committee was reminded to look at Faculty Manual references and organization changes in all PRRs as they are reviewing PRRs.  M. Walker reminded to use links to the Faculty Manual and Policy Manual instead of full text when citing them.  C. Locklear stated that it may be helpful to have the University Attorney remind the campus community when sending an ECU Official email about a PRR being posted to use links instead of full text.

B.
Repealed Items


A copy of the NCSU Repealed Items webpage was circulated to show the



committee how NC State handles their repealed PRRs.  We will move towards


having our repealed PRRs displayed in this manner.  T. Miller asked if we should 



include a link to any information that would explain the reason the item was



repealed.  C. Locklear suggested there be a mock-up created with one of the 



repealed items we have to see if it has enough details for the group.  It will be



necessary to work with ITCS to see what the options are and get feedback from 



University Attorney about how much detail we want to include.

C.
Items Removed from the Faculty Manual – tabled until next time, but there are 

only 15 remaining and the committee has been asked to make recommendations


on all of them before the end of June. 

III.
Standing Items
A.
PRR Divisional Updates

· C. Locklear mentioned that there is an older Conflict of Interest PRR that seems to still be listed and suggested that S. Duncan look at it to make sure there isn’t any confusion with the current COI PRR.  C. Locklear also noted that E. Eatman moved the Patent Policy to the appropriate review (OUA review). 
· M. Sprague noted that the functional category on the Policy Manual site of Faculty Manual was misleading because of the two PRRs listed there and suggested they be moved and a link added in their place to the Faculty Manual. 
V.
Next Steps

None

VI.
Adjournment – Next meeting is scheduled for January 29, 2013. 
